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Birthdays this week            

Happy birthday to Toby C, Elsie, Ava and Jack S.  Hope you all had an amazing day. 

 

 

 

Weekly Challenge Number 9 

 

Science 

Please go to our Facebook page to see all the amazing photos. 

 

Stay Active 

There are links to Inspire+ physical challenges and exercise routines on the website under 

Home Learning/#HHA. Take a look and let us know how you get on. 

 

 

 

 

School is now open to all key worker children and children in Pre-School, reception, 

year 1 and year 6 

 



At Home 

 
 

Oliver and Charlie have been working really hard this last month completing the Well-being 

challenge we sent out a few weeks ago.  Mrs Bagshaw would like to say a huge well done to 

them for putting in so much effort. 

 

 

 

School open during the summer holidays? 

It is highly unlikely that our school will be open during the summer holidays but we are just 

waiting on confirmation from the government and local authority.  

 

If you wish to carry on with home learning, there are still many resources on the website, 

links to websites and there will be some more resources such as book lists added before the 

end of term.   BBC Bitesize and the Oak Academy are both excellent sites for tutorials and 

resources.  https://www.thenational.academy/ 

The government will be setting out plans for catch up programmes for all children so more 

information on that will follow. 

 

 

Year 6 Leaver’s Hoodies 

 

Just a quick reminder that the deadline for getting your orders in for the Year 6 hoodies is 

this Monday the 15th June. 

 

https://www.thenational.academy/


 

Government Test and Trace Information 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whole School Art Project 

We would like to produce a couple of art projects involving all children from school and Pre-

School.  These projects will depict life in lockdown and create a whole load of memories we 

can display and keep for many years to come. 

Both projects can be done at home quite easily and brought to school when you are next in. 

 

Project 1 

  Pebble painting      

 

Project 2  

This is just a simple photo (your favourite one) of you/family during lockdown.  We will then 

use the photos to create one large canvas which will be displayed in the school.  

Please email or post your photo to Mrs Clarke who will collate and send to a friend who does 

canvas art.  Can I have your photo by 10th July please if you would like to be on the 

canvas. 

 

 



 
 

 

 


